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Calculate the percents numbers.

What percent is 2 dollars
out of 8 dollars ?

What percent is 3 
apples out of 15 apples?

What percent is 140 marbles
out of 350 marbles ?

What percent is 12 monkeys
out of 24 monkeys ?

What percent is 25 candies
out of 250 candies ?

What percent is 40 stickers
out of 800 stickers ?

What percent is 4 pencils
out of 20 pencils ?

What percent is 8 bottles
out of 160 bottles ?

What percent is 12 sweets 
out of 30 sweets ?

What percent is 1 minutes 
of out 50 minutes ?

What percent is 2 students
of 200 students ?

What percent is 50 eggs
out of 500 eggs ?
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Calculate the percents numbers.

What percent is 2 dollars
out of 8 dollars ?

25%

What percent is 3 
apples out of 15 apples?

20%

What percent is 140 marbles
out of 350 marbles ?

40%

What percent is 12 monkeys
out of 24 monkeys ?

50%

What percent is 25 candies
out of 250 candies ?

10%

What percent is 40 stickers
out of 800 stickers ?

5%

What percent is 4 pencils
out of 20 pencils ?

20%

What percent is 8 bottles
out of 160 bottles ?

5%

What percent is 12 sweets 
out of 30 sweets ?

40%

What percent is 1 minutes 
of out 50 minutes ?

2%

What percent is 2 students
of 200 students ?

1%

What percent is 50 eggs
out of 500 eggs ?

10%


